
Mayor’s Report  

For 
December 20, 2021 Assembly Meeting 

 
 

 
1.  Thank You to our many Snow Angels:  During the recent heavy snowfall, the 
local ADOT road crew, our Public Works crew, our Power & Light, Harbor, Police, Fire, 

Parks & Recreation, Library, Finance & Administration, Mountain View Manor, 
Sanitation, Water and Wastewater staff, and many private businesses and persons 

with snow removal equipment worked tirelessly for days and hours on end to keep 
our roads clear, our harbors safe, and our public buildings and residences accessible.  
Working together in times like this is what makes Petersburg a great community.  

Thank you everyone for your efforts! 
 

2.  Seeking Letters of Interest: The Petersburg Borough is accepting letters of 
interest from citizens who wish to serve the community by filling one of the vacant 
seats on the following Borough Boards/Commissions until the October 2022 

Municipal Election: 
 

Planning Commission – two vacant seats 
Parks & Recreation Advisory Board – two vacant seats 
 

Letters of interest should be submitted to Clerk Thompson at the Borough offices 
located at 12 S. Nordic Drive; by sending to PO Box 329, Petersburg, AK 99833; 

or by emailing to dthompson@petersburgak.gov.  

 

3.  Happy Holidays:  On behalf of the Borough Assembly, we wish everyone a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year!  Here’s to a safe and healthy 2022! 
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